
 

Health and Safety Protocols 
Cambridge Exams May/June 2022  

 

 

Dear Principal 

 

We hope this email finds you and your family well.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that the May/June 2022 exams session of the CAIE exams will be held as per 
the regular exams calendar.  
 
Your health and safety is a priority for us and we are sharing these important instructions. Understanding 
these protocols in advance will help you on exam day.   
 

 

Wearing a mask is mandatory to enter the exam hall. Hand sanitizers are available or you 
can bring your own if you prefer.  
 

 

Maintain social distance while queuing, entering, or leaving the exam hall. 

 

Cooperate with our staff, as there will be temperature checks before entering the exam hall 
and it might add a little waiting time. 
 

 

We use touchless ID check before you enter the exam hall. 
 

 

If you have flu, fever or a cough, stay at home. Inform us immediately at 
cambridgeschools@britishcouncil.org.pk with your details, exam dates and symptoms. 
Candidates presenting with symptoms on exam day will not be allowed to take the exam. 
 

 

Chairs and tables will be cleaned and sanitised after every exam. 

 

Policy on Covid-19 vaccination is followed. 

 
We would like to thank both candidates and parents for supporting these additional protocols and for your 
understanding that waiting times may be a little longer. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact us at cambridgeschools@britishcouncil.org.pk 

 

Best wishes, 

British Council 
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